
 
Janice K. Brewer, Governor 
Thomas J. Betlach, Director 

 
 

CLAIMS CLUES 
A Publication of the AHCCCS DFSM Claims Department 

 
 

Arizona Department of Correction (ADOC) Inpatient Claims for AHCCCS eligible 
Inmates 

  
Effective immediately providers should submit claims for AHCCCS eligible ADOC inmate 
hospital inpatient claims and related inpatient physician services directly to AHCCCS.   Corizon 
will continue to process all other ADOC claims.    
 
Inmates enrolled under this process will be given an AHCCCS ID number for the period of time 
they are eligible. 
 
Claims submitted for these inmates must have the AHCCCS ID number on each claim in order 
for the claim to process correctly.  Providers should validate the AHCCCS ID number on our 
website at  http://www.azahcccs.gov 
 
Claims should be submitted to AHCCCS only after an AHCCCS ID number has been issued to 
avoid claim denials. 
 
Corizon will continue forwarding the AHCCCS enrolled inpatient claims they have received up 
until June 30, 2014.  After that date Corizon will deny all AHCCCS enrolled inpatient claims 
that should be billed directly to AHCCCS.   
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